
PUBLIC NOTICE: 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO FILE 

Please take notice that: 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
(Name and Mailing Address of Applicant) 

 ____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
(Phone Number and Email Address of Applicant) 

is intending to file a Solar Decommissioning Law permit application with the Maine Department of 
Environmental Protection pursuant to the provisions of 35-A M.R.S. §§ 3491-3497 on or about: 

 ____________________________________ 
(Anticipated Filing Date) 

The application is for: 

___________________________________________________________________________________  
(Description of the Project) 

 ____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

at the following location: 

___________________________________________________________________________________  
(Project Location) 

A request for a public hearing must be received by the Department in writing no later than 20 days after 
the application is found by the Department to be complete and is accepted for processing. A public 
hearing may or may not be held at the discretion of the Commissioner or Board of Environmental 
Protection. Public comment on the application will be accepted throughout the application processing 
period. 

For Federally licensed, permitted, or funded activities in the Coastal Zone, review of this 
application shall also constitute the State’s consistency review in accordance with the Maine 
Coastal Program pursuant to Section 307 of the federal Coastal Zone Management Act, 16 U.S.C. 
§ 1456. (Delete if not applicable.)

The application will be filed for public inspection at the Department of Environmental Protection’s office 
in ☐ Portland,  ☐ Augusta,  ☐ Bangor, or  ☐ Presque Isle during normal working hours. A copy of the
application may also be seen at the municipal offices in_________________________, Maine. 

  (City/Town) 

Written public comments may be sent by email to LandOnCall@maine.gov or by mail to the regional 
office in Portland, Augusta, Bangor, or Presque Isle where the application is filed for public inspection: 

MDEP, Southern Maine Regional Office, 312 Canco Road, Portland, Maine 04103 
MDEP, Central Maine Regional Office, 17 State House Station, Augusta, Maine 04333 
MDEP, Eastern Maine Regional Office, 106 Hogan Road, Bangor, Maine 04401 
MDEP, Northern Maine Regional Office, 1235 Central Drive, Presque Isle, Maine 04769 

For more information on how to submit public comment with the DEP, please go to our website: 
Public Participation in the Licensing Process (Information Sheet) Maine DEP 

mailto:LandOnCall@maine.gov
https://www.maine.gov/dep/publications/is-public.html
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